
 
 
 
                              
 
                                                  

 

                         
 
 
 
 

 
18th September 2018 

 

Harvest Offering 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

The Harvest Mass at St Joseph’s church will take place on this Sunday 23rd September at 

11.30am – all welcome.  As a school we like to join with the Parish in contributing to the food 

donations which are then taken, after the service, to Shekinah for distribution to those who 

are in need.  All donations can be brought into school on Thursday or Friday this week via your 

child’s class. 
 

Suggestions for food donations 

Please check the ‘Use by date’ on all produce 

Dried items such as pasta and rice 

Tinned fruit, vegetables and soup 

Jars of sauces such as pasta or curry sauce 

Crisps 

Chocolate 

Biscuits 

Please only bring fresh vegetables or bread into school on Friday. 
 

On Friday 5th October we will be thinking about our wider, global community on CAFOD Harvest 

Fast Day and there will be an opportunity to make a monetary donation in the special CAFOD 

envelopes which will be provided.  We would like to ask families to either make a food donation 

this week or a CAFOD money donation later – please do not feel you have to donate twice!  
 

We appreciate all your support. 
  
Kind regards 

 

Mrs Sarah Norton 

RE Leader 
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